
We get it, getting emails you didn't ask for is annoying and just adds to the clutter. 
Nobody needs that hassle. 

This mix-up might have left you feeling overlooked or unappreciated. We know your 
time is valuable, and receiving irrelevant emails is more than just an 
inconvenience—it can diminish your trust in us. 

To show how truly sorry we are and how much we value you, we'd like to offer you a 
special discount on your next framing. We're here to celebrate your life's precious 
moments, not to clutter your inbox. Thank you for your understanding and continued 
support. 

The Framebridge Team 

P.S.: We're dedicated to continuous improvement and would love to hear your 
feedback. Feel free to reply to this email or contact us at support@framebridge.com 
anytime with your ideas. 
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